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SUPREME COURT OF INDIA 
[COMPUTER CELL] 

 
29.01.2024 

 
N O T I C E 

 
 

Sub: Uploading Notices, Circulars, Reports, etc. on the official 
website 

 
1. The new website of the Supreme Court of India was launched 

on 28.01.2024. For smooth transition and convenience of all 

stakeholders, the old website is also live until further notice.  

 
2. To avoid inconvenience, and to ensure continuity of services, 

all user branches, sections are requested to follow the prevalent 

practice of uploading the notice, circular, reports, etc., on the old 

website. 
 

3. Further, all user branches, sections must transmit the electronic 

copy of the notice, circular, reports, etc. through email to 

computercell@sci.nic.in  specifying under which option, the same 

ought to be uploaded by the Computer Cell on the new website. 

 
 
 

Hargurvarinder Singh Jaggi 
Registrar (Technology) 

Copy forwarded for information to: 
 

1. PS to Ld. Secretary General, Supreme Court of India, to place for 
information only.  

2. All Ld. Registrars & Registrars (OSD). 
3. All concerned. 
4. The Computer Cell, to upload the same on the SUPNET and SCI 

website. 
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